
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 29, 2017 
 
 
 
State of Washington 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE:  Monthly Purchase Gas Adjustment Report 
 
In compliance with WAC 480-90-233(5) please find enclosed a copy of the Purchase Gas 
Adjustment (PGA) Report for July 2017.  Attached to this electronic filing is the Washington/Idaho 
Deferral Journal in “pdf” format, as this is the native form.  This report supports activity and 
balance for the Company’s Washington 191 accounts. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this report please feel free to contact me at via email at 
annette.brandon@avistacorp.com or via telephone at (509) 495-4324. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Annette Brandon 

 
Annette Brandon 
Sr. Regulatory Analyst 
State and Federal Regulation 
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